
           

  

 

 
 

    

z ZANTELLO 
LAW GROUP 

Joshua D. Zantello 
Jack A. Wray 

Isaac Ersoff, Retired 
David V. Cromer, Retired 

Brian D. Green, Retired 

RECEIVED 

6/26/2024 

June 25, 2024 

VIA EMAIL (planning@lincolncity.org); AND 
FIRST CLASS MAIL 

City of Lincoln City 
PO Box 50 
Lincoln City, OR 97367 

Re: 1139 SW 15th Street 
Lot Line Adjustment Application 

Dear Planning Department: 

Please find enclosed the signed lot line adjustment application for the above referenced address. Also 
find enclosed our IOLTA check number 5942 in the amount of $350.00 for the application fee. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me directly at 
joshua@zantellolawgroup.com or 541-994-7350. 

Sincerely, 

/S/ JOSHUA D. ZANTELLO 

Joshua D. Zantello 

JDZ/sl 
Encls: Signed Lot Line Adjustment Application; ZLG IOLTA check 5942 
cc (w/ encls): Robert Webb 
240625.ltr.jdz.city of lc.lot line adjustment.docx 
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